
In keeping with the decision to expand into other market verticals Solari has commenced its study of 

lighting products to determine which range of products will be included for sale. 

This is a major undertaking as there are multiple options available in product manufacturers, most 

claiming to be Tier 1, and many not able to substantiate that claim.  Solari’s task is to start weeding 

out those who cannot meet the company’s stringent quality requirements and begin the task of 

shortening the list to a few who will then be further investigated before final product choice is 

made. 

Solari believes this could take a full 12 month period to work through the long list of options and has 

dedicated staff to this task.  This includes visits to manufacturing facilities in various countries, 

gaining evidence that what we are told is actually happening in manufacture, and working back 

through supply lines to get comfortable with the final product. 

David Glover, who heads up this taskforce, says ‘We can’t afford to have this wrong.  There is too 

much at stake and if we allow any poor quality to slip through then as a company we will suffer from 

that mistake for a long time.  Much better to spend time and resources now to ensure we have 

things right for when we finally go to market.’ 

If you are travelling around the major manufacturing centres of the world you may come across one 

of our dedicated team members checking and rechecking and if you do please make yourself known 

to them as a friend of Solari Energy 

 


